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Alston Lane 
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Mr. M. FitzGibbon. BA Qts 
Headteacher   

Re: Year 3 Class Teacher Vacancy  
 
Dear Applicant 
 
We are looking to appoint an enthusiastic and motivated Year 3 classroom teacher to cover 
a maternity leave. The post begins on 1st September 2021 and ends on 27th May 2022 or on 
the return of the post holder.  
 
The successful candidate will have high expectations in all areas of school life and a passion 
for ensuring the highest possible outcomes for pupils. 
 
They will have a strong personal faith and be willing to fully immerse themselves in the 
Catholic teaching of the school. 
 
Knowledge and experience of subject leadership in PE would be beneficial. 
 
Alston Lane Catholic Primary School and Nursery is a single form entry school with a record 
of high standards and high expectations. It is an excellent school for staff at all levels to 
develop professionally. We are a good school with a high standard of religious provision. 
 
This is a full time, temporary position, for one year.  
 
Further information about the school, such as the prospectus and inspection reports, can be 
found on the website at: www.alstonlane.lancs.sch.uk 
 
Please telephone the office to arrange a tour of school. These will be conducted in person 
with candidates expected to wear a face covering and adhere to the school’s risk 
assessment arrangements. 
 
Application packs can be downloaded from the school’s website or the Lancashire teaching 
vacancy website. 
 
The closing date for applications is 12pm on Wednesday 30th June 2021. 
The interview date is scheduled for Wednesday 7th July 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mark FitzGibbon 
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